

## 2/09/2020

## Ambassador Ugljesa Ugi Zvekić meets with the new Director - General of UNOV

Mrs **Ghada Waly**, the new Director - General of United Nations Office at Vienna and the Executive Director of the United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime received Ambassador **Dr. Ugljesa Ugi Zvekić**, Head of the Permanent Mission of EPLO to the UN in Vienna, in **2 September 2020**. The meeting focused mainly on the future cooperation between UNODC and EPLO, in view of the renewal of the MoU between the two institutions.

1/1